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The rooflights and glazed doors have now been installed in the new
conservatory extension for our project at Lauderdale House in Highgate.

The new extension will house an Education Centre for visiting school
groups as well as improved visitor facilities centred around a glazed
courtyard space at the heart of the building.

At the same time the original building is being refurbished to improve
access for people with disabilities and to improve the setting and
interpretation of the surviving historical features.

You can read more about the project on its dedicated project page and
about Lauderdale House itself on their website. 

 

http://www.hainesphillips.co.uk/projects/all/lauderdale-house-highgate/
http://www.lauderdalehouse.co.uk/
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